
 

 

 

NOTICE OF 
POLLING DISTRICT 

AND POLLING PLACES 
REVIEW 

 
The London Borough of Hillingdon is conducting a review of polling districts and 
polling places in accordance with the requirements of the Representation of the 
People act 1983. 
 
The Returning Officer has made comments on proposed polling stations and 
electors within the authority or within a parliamentary constituency which has any 
part in the authority are invited to make a representation. The authority would 
welcome any person or body with expertise in access for persons with any type 
of disability to make a representation or to comment on the authority’s proposals, 
the Returning Officer’s representations or any other matter. 
 
Any persons or bodies making representations should, if possible, give 
alternative places that may be used as polling places. 
 
Details of the existing arrangements and Polling Stations will be available at 
libraries and the Civic Centre as well as on the Council’s web site at: 
http://www.hillingdon.gov.uk/haveyoursay 
 
Representations can be made in writing to Electoral Services, London Borough 
of Hillingdon, Civic Centre, High Street, Uxbridge, UB8 1UW or by email at 
electoralservices@hillingdon.gov.uk  
 
The deadline for representations is 31 October 2024. 

 
Lloyd White 
Head of Democratic Services and Returning Officer. 


